From: @highwaysengland.co.uk>

Sent: 23 July 2020 11:54

To: ; Tasker, Nichola; Barrett, Rebecca;
@nationaltrust.org.uk;

Cc:

Subject: Next week's SSB

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL: do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and
were expecting the content to be sent to you
Hello all,

You'll already be aware of the delay to the decision on the DCO until November and like you we’ve been working
hard to start to pull our reply together. In response to the questions asked by the Secretary of State, we are
preparing addenda to the Environmental Statement and Heritage Impact Assessment and will be submitting these
on 13 August.

We will also be working with DfT to assess the timescales for the project. Once these are agreed we will be able to
share details with you, our key stakeholders, including confirmation of proposed dates for consultation on DCO

requirements.

In view of this we think it’s best to postpone next week’s planned Stakeholder Board meeting until we have more
information.

We are continuing with discussions with landowners and the local community, and over the coming months we will
be continuing site investigations and surveys necessary to inform tenders. We will of course keep you updated on
these.

If you have any questions don’t hesitate to contact us.

Kind Regards,

Senior Communication and Engagement Manager A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down (Stonehenge)

Highways England

You can also follow the A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down (Stonehenge) scheme on social media
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If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon
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the sender and destroy it.
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